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NOTICE OF ERRATA RE NOTICE REQUIRING PETITIONS REQUESTING 

APPROVAL OF FORECASTS PURSUANT TO RCW 70A.65.120 

 

 

 

RE: Petitions Requesting Approval of Forecasts Pursuant to RCW 70A.65.120 

 

TO ALL INVESTOR-OWNED ELECTRIC UTILITIES: 

 

On September 30, 2022, the Commission issued a Notice Requiring Petitions Requesting 

Approval of Forecasts Pursuant to RCW 70A.65.120 (Notice). The Notice required all 

investor-owned electric utilities to submit their petitions to the Commission by 5 p.m. on 

October 31, 2022. 

 

It has come to the Commission’s attention that the Notice erroneously requested forecasts for 

“the years 2023-2027 pursuant to RCW 70A.65.120 . . .” The correct forecast period as stated 

in RCW 70A.65.120 is January 1, 2023, through December 31, 2026. 

 

The Commission hereby corrects all references in the notice to the forecast period to 

January 1, 2023, through December 31, 2026. 

 

 
AMANDA MAXWELL 

Executive Director and Secretary 


